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Good evening

Just dropping you an email to express my deep concern and strong opposition to the proposed changes to 
abortion laws in Qld put forward in the bill by Mr Pyne.

We know better now than ever that babies in the womb feel pain, experience emotion, are absolutely human.  
Abortion - the termination of a child, right up to childbirth is not healthy for the bub, mother, father and our 
community. Mental illness issues that stem from abortion are huge and if abortion is legalised, these will sky 
rocket. Not to mention there are so many people out there who have issues falling pregnant and would love to
 adopt a child.

I know many beautiful children who were born even though they were unplanned, unexpected and born into 
'not exactly ideal circumstances' but who are now beautiful, beautiful people, because they were given the 
chance to live.

Please don’t risk allowing this bill to pass and create even bigger issues within our community.

Michelle Walter
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